
January 2015 Blog  Miss Whites Class 

 

January has been a very busy month in our class. 

We learnt about Spain and Romania.  

We learnt to say Hello in Spanish “Hola” 

We studied the culture ,Language and customs of the countries, and 

how life is  different to here. We particulary enjoyed learning about bull 

fighting in Spain and about the largest food fight that is held in the city 

of Paloma . 

                                                        

We learnt to say Hello in Romania “Buna”. We leant how they 

celebrate the Spring by making masks to frighten away Winter. 

  


